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Comments: As a supporter of Wilderness Watch, | respectfully request the Forest Service not to change ANICLA.
The ANICLA cabins were unauthorized and are inherently incompatible within areas designated as Wilderness.
ANICLA's purpose is the phase out of these cabins. ANICLA, as is, complements and supports the Wilderness
Act. Changing ANICLA to allow the renewal or reissuance of special use permits for the cabins subverts the act's
intent and undermines the Wilderness Act.



